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 We continue to celebrate students who are doing random acts of kindness. Our Aggies enjoy 

hearing their name announced and the recognition, and we love seeing them embrace “kindness 
matters”. 

 
 Our students spent time on a recent half-day participating in fun House activities, which 

included a door decorating contest. Students had to work in teams to plan and decorate a 
classroom door with a Fall theme. House points were awarded for several different categories. 

 
 The middle school students have been participating in a variety of activities during lunch recess, 

including a 3-on-3 basketball tournaments, Gaga Ball, and various yard games. The kids say 
they enjoy having choices each day. We appreciate our community sponsors donating on the 
Donors Choose website for the new yard games this year. 
 
 
 

       
 

       


